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Hello families,  

I hope you have enjoyed the half-term break. We managed to enjoy the sunshine in-between all the 

rain.   

This week, we’ll hit the ground running with a number of subjects to finish. In Literacy, we’ll 

complete our instructions ready to begin a narrative. We will also finish history and music ready to 

begin geography, computing and Spanish next week. In maths, we are beginning a new subject area 

– multiplication of 2-digit numbers.  

Thank you to all those who attended our Parent Partnership Meetings. Our main priority continues 

to be reading. Reading is key to accessing the wider curriculum. Every child has made progress but 

we need your help to keep this going. Every child, every day - a reader.  

Year 4 children will continue to swim each Monday and our PE day is Thursday. On Monday, Year 3 

children will complete their RSE learning. Please be aware on Thursday 14th March 2024 the children 

will be going on a school trip to Truro Museum and Truro Cathedral. I’ll send out a letter in the 

coming weeks.  

New spellings for this term have been uploaded to our class page. Please follow the link Spellings. I’ll 

also send a paper copy home on Monday. As always, water in water bottles and healthy snacks.  

If you need anything, please get in touch.  

Thanks,  

Mr Hughes  

http://www.st-day.cornwall.sch.uk/website/emerald_news/662691

